

Friday 11th November 2022

Dear Parents

We wanted to take the opportunity to thank you all for the wonderful responses given by you and your children during our recent visit by Ofsted.

It was a challenging couple of days and all of us, including the children, need a well-earned weekend!

The outcome of the inspection is confidential at this stage and will not be made public until the report is published in several weeks' time.

When the report is published, we will invite you in to discuss it in more details.

Kind regards

Mr P Croke Mrs S Laughlin **Executive Head** Head of School















